
 Works Notice - February 2021 Roads 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Start of works – Stebonheath Road and 

Womma Road Intersection Upgrade 
  

Dear Resident/Business Owner 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is installing a single lane roundabout at the 

intersection of Stebonheath Road and Womma Road, Edinburgh North to improve road safety and traffic 

efficiency for all road users.  

 

Other works as part of the $5.1 million State Government funded project include: 

• Pavement construction and surfacing. 

• New median and kerb and gutter construction. 

• New pedestrian refuges and ramps. 

• New line marking. 

• Upgraded LED lighting for the extent of the works. 

• Vegetation removal and landscaping. 

• New signage on all approaches, and within the roundabout footprint. 

 

Works will be undertaken between 7am and 5pm, from Monday, 1 March 2021, and are expected to be complete 

late July 2021, weather permitting. Night works may be required during the project and adjacent residents and 

businesses will be provided with advance notice.  

 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 

managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

 

Roads will remain open to traffic during construction, with a 25km/h speed restriction in place while workers are 

on-site. Lane and other speed restrictions may apply, subject to onsite conditions. Road users are asked to 

please take extra caution when workers are on site. 

 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 



 

  

Please visit the project website for updates and further information at www.dit.sa.gov.au/stebonheath_womma 

 

Should you require any further information please email dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or telephone       

1300 794 880. 

 

Kind regards, 

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team 

Department of Infrastructure and Transport



Stebonheath Road and Womma Road Intersection Upgrade 

 

  

  


